
OscarFra^re

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Burton, Michael <mburton@blm.gov> 
Friday, May 03, 2013 8:05 AM 

Oscar Frayre 

Re: west a bat

Oscar,

Your plan to excavate the West A battery is approved. 

Thanks

Environmental Protection Specialist

575-234-2226 office 

575-361-3574 cell
mburto nffbjrrr qoy

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are 

not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 

any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained 

herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return 
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On Fri, May 3, 2013 at 6:25 AM, Oscar Frayre <0 rrayretitihtinurv-hursc.com> wrote: 

A n email stating I have your permission to begin work at west a battery

l


